

April 9, 2018

Dear Parents and/or guardians:

Dr. P. Ogborne
Principal

Mrs. J. Grant

Mr. N. Ogborne VP - Intermediate

Mr. D. Park
Director of Development

On Tuesday, April 17, the Senior Badminton team is scheduled to participate in the DCHS badminton tournament. The tournament will be held at Durham Christian High School. We will be leaving on the DCHS bus at 7:30 am sharp and returning at 4:10 pm.

The students should wear proper attire for badminton, including their red PCS T-shirts.

We will be travelling by bus to the tournament and require your permission for your child's

The players will need to bring a disposable lunch and plenty of water to drink.

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120**FAX: **905.427.0211**